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NEWS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release – 5/13/2024 

NEWS RELEASE: HOMICIDE INVESTIGATION  
 
FORT WORTH, Texas – On Sunday, May 12, 2024 at approximately 5:45 a.m., the Fort Worth 
Police Department responded to a shooting call at the El Gallito Bar, 3202 N. Main Street.  
 
Upon arrival, Northwest Division officers located an adult male victim who had at least one 
gunshot wound.   
 
The victim was transported to an area hospital where he was pronounced deceased.   
 
Fort Worth Detectives learned in their investigation that there was a verbal and physical 
altercation inside of the business. As agitators were being led out of the business, one 
unidentified suspect pulled a handgun and fired at least one time striking the victim.   
 
The suspect(s) then fled the scene in an unknown direction.   
 
This remains an ongoing investigating.  
 
Anyone with information is asked to call Homicide Detective Cedillo at 817-392-4337. 
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